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This plan to widen the road around Stonehenge is something which needs to be thought out
by the National Highways.  Stonehenge attracts so many tourists that there is a need for
preservation as it is.   There are still so many things to be discovered about this precious
site . National Highways seems hell bent on getting their own way regardless of the cos to 
the actual site and to our heritage buried there.  The road should actually be redirected 
away from the site and a bypass made so that Stonehenge is preserved  intact instead of
this continual threat by national Highways hell bent on destruction to achieve their aim.




